
Celebration of the massive success of the 
medical male circumcision programme in 

KZN 
1 Millionth Man to be circumcised on the day 

24 May 2018 

Dear Media Colleague 

You are cordially invited to attend a community outreach programme (event) to celebrate the 
massive success of the Medical Male Circumcision (MMC) programme in KZN, which will take 
place on Friday (25 May 2018) in Inanda, north of Durban. The day will commence with the 
ceremonious circumcision of the 1 MILLIONTH MAN at Sivananda Clinic at Ohlange and 
culminate into a public address at Qadi Sports field at Umzinyathi (Inanda). 

This auspicious occasion will be graced by the presence of Isilo SamaBandla, uBhejane Ephuma 
Esiqiwini; His Excellency the Deputy President Mr David Mabuza; the Hon. Premier of KZN Mr 
Willies Mchunu and the Hon. KZN Health MEC Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo. 

MEC Dhlomo will circumcise the 1 millionth man on the day. 

The Details are as follows: 

Date: 25 May 2018 

Venue and times: 

 1.Sivananda Clinic (Near Ohlange High School) for the circumcision of the 1 millionth 
man at 09h00. 

 2.Unveiling of the MMC Billboard at Ohlange; 11h00. 
 3.Formal Community Engagement programme at Qadi Sports field, Umzinyathi, Inanda, 

at 12h00. 

For enquiries, kindly contact Agiza Hlongwane on 083 706 8403 

Invitation isiZulu 

http://www.kznhealth.gov.za/audio/2018/InviteMCC.MP3

